Ed Bostock

From: Louise Marshall

Sent: 06 December 2017 12:36

To: Licensing

Cc: Louise Faulkner; Ruth Austen

Subject: TEN Swan and Helmet

TENs - SWAN & HELMET CLARE STREET & GROVE ROAD - 17TH MARCH 2018

Dear Louise

I refer to the above TEN applications.

Environmental Health is submitting an objection to these applications on the grounds of prevention of public nuisance. The reason for this is because the event is to take place in a residential area and there is the potential for noise disturbance to occupants of the surrounding properties. The application forms do not contain enough information regarding the arrangements for the live entertainment for me to support this application.

I will contact the applicant with a view to obtaining some more information but due to the timescales involved I need to lodge an objection at this stage.

Many thanks, Louise

Mrs Louise Marshall Senior Environmental Health Officer Customers & Communities (Regulatory Services) Tel: (01604) 837661

Northampton Borough Council
The Guildhall (1st Floor) St Giles Square, Northampton NN1 1DE